## Reg. adv.

## **Monica Schultz**

From:

Vincent Vitale

Sent:

Thursday, June 12, 2014 1:15 PM

To:

Monica Schultz

Subject:

FW: Stanley Vidmar plaque

Hi Monica,

I'am forward this request of the USPEH organization to installing a plaque honoring West Allis resident Stanley Vidmar. Scott said let indroduce to the Advisory Committee for Tuesday Common Council meeting.
VINCE VITALE,

From: MARK NISENBAUM [mnisenbaum@msn.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 12:07 PM

To: Vincent Vitale

Subject: FW: Stanley Vidmar plaque

Mr. Vitale,

If you have any questions you may contact myself or email Mike Maren at <a href="mailto:mmaren@sbcglobal.net">mmaren@sbcglobal.net</a> Thank you for your time and hard work. Mark Nisenbaum

Date: Tue, 10 Jun 2014 07:00:33 -0700

From: <a href="mmaren@sbcglobal.net">mmaren@sbcglobal.net</a>
Subject: Re: Stanley Vidmar plaque

To: mnisenbaum@msn.com

Hi Mark ---- Here is my rewritten request and tribute for the West Allis Common Council to consider.

You may write up your own or use mine when contacting the Board. Keep me in touch with the outcome. I'll be away until Friday of this week. Thank you again for your efforts! ---- Mike

Dear Vince, on behalf of the USPEH Organization, I am requesting that you and the Board consider designing, fabricating, and installing a plaque honoring West Allis resident Stanley Vidmar who is the person mainly responsible for the balina courts being built on the grounds of Veteran's Memorial Park in West Allis.

The plaque would be put up on the wall adjacent to the balina plaque already in place there.

The plaque would read: It is with sincere gratitude that we of the USPEH Slovenian Organization honor Stanley Vidmar for his dedicated

and tireless efforts in providing and maintaining these balina courts for the betterment of our City of West Allis community.

We of USPEH thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Michael Maren
Representative to
The USPEH Organization

On Monday, June 9, 2014 12:51 AM, MARK NISENBAUM < mnisenbaum@msn.com > wrote:

Hello Mike,

I wrote this below, rewrite how you please. Thanks, Mark

It is with sincere gratitude and dedication on behalf of the USPEH Organization to greatly honor Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Vidmar for all the countless hours and tireless efforts in providing and maintaining the Balina Courts at Veterans Memorial Park presently and for the future of our City of West Allis Community.

Thank You!! The USPEH Organization

Date: Fri, 6 Jun 2014 10:45:39 -0700

From: mmaren@sbcglobal.net Subject: Stanley Vidmar plaque To: mnisenbaum@msn.com

Hi Mark ---- Here is a draft of the letter to be sent to Vince Vitale on behalf of the Stanley Vidmar plaque.

Please look it over and advise me of any editing that needs to be done. I will share your response with the others on the committee, get their ideas, email the "final" draft" to you, and finally have the letter sent to Vince by Monday.

Thanks again for your support and assistance in this venture. ----Mike

Dear Vince.

On behalf of the USPEH Organization, I'm requesting that you and the West Allis Common Council consider designing, fabricating, and installing a plaque honoring West Allis resident Stanley Vidmar. The plaque would be put up on the wall in Veteran's Memorial Park adjacent to a balina plaque already in place there. The plaque would read:

Community Thank You

To Stanley Vidmar for his dedicated and tireless efforts in making these balina courts a reality.

The USPEH Organization thanks you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Michael Maren Representative to the USPEH Organization